December 4, 1995

Mr. Tom Alyea
P.O. Box 4266
Tulsa, OK 74159

Dear Mr. Alyea:

Thank you for the faxed letters which were received at the Assassination Records Review Board
offices on November 28, 1995 and November 30, 1995, respectively. We appreciate your taking the
time to contact the Review Board, and we are interested in speaking with you. Please call me, at
your convenience, at (202) 724-0088, ext. 227, (and I will call you back), or fax me a note indicating

the best time for me to call you.

You should have received an information package in the mail by now. In addition, your name has
been added to our mailing list.

Again, thank you for contacting the Review Board. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq.
Associate Director for Communications



